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Notice Regarding the Differences between Consolidated Earnings Report for 
the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2021 and the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2020 

 
 
Kakaku.com, Inc. hereby announces regarding the differences between Consolidated 
Earnings Report for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2021 and the Fiscal Year Ended March 
31, 2020 as follows. 

  
1. Differences between Consolidated Earnings Report for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 

2021 and the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2020 
 Revenue Operating 

profit 

Profit before 

income 

taxes 

Profit 

attributable 

to owners of 

the parent 

company 

Basic 

earnings 

per share 

Results for the 
previous year(A) 

(Fiscal year ended 
March 31, 2020) 

60,978 27,217 26,619 18,348 88.25 yen 

Currently announced 
results (B) 

(Fiscal year ended 
March 31, 2021) 

51,077 18,295 17,904 11,763 57,13 yen 

Difference  
(B－A) 

△9,901 △8,922 △8,715 △6,585 ― 

Difference (%) △16.2% △32.8% △32.7% △35.9% ― 

 (Million yen, except where otherwise noted) 
 

2. Reasons for Differences 
The spread of COVID-19 has continued to limit economic activities involving the 
movement of people, and corporate activities. Amid this environment, while revenue 
increased mainly for Kakaku.com’s shopping business, Kyujin Box in the New Media 
and Solutions Business, as well as the Finance Business, revenue decreased for 
Kakaku.com’s services business, the Tabelog business, and the New Media and 
Solutions Business’s travel/transportation related services, among others. 
For details, please refer to Consolidated Earnings Report for the Fiscal Year Ended 
March 31, 2021 which was announced today. 


